Summary of the Aug 24, 2017 of the New Strawn Zoning Board's planning meeting/work session:

Zoning members in attendance: Richard Croll, Mike Skillman, Robert Harkrader

Zoning administrator Carl Ware and New Strawn City Council Liaison Jim Weeks were also in attendance.
Session started about 7:08 PM

Several members of the community of New Strawn were present as were some members of the exrtra
territorial zone surrounding the city.

Richard started the meeting off with a thank you for attending, then stated it was a work session and as
such, no public comments were being taken. When the new regs are ready for presentation, there will
be time for comments then.

Jim was allowed to contribute to the conversation about the new regulations.

After discussion of the new regs, Carl was asked to get in touch with Bickley Foster for the proposed
changes to regs and also for some clarification of some items.

The work session was ended about 9:27 PM

Respectfully submitted by Richard Croll



